Bueno, Lizbeth

From: Kallergis, Nick

Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 8:29 AM

To: Bueno, Lizbeth; Tackett, Deborah; Seiberling, James; Fons, Monique; Gonzalez, Jessica
Subject: Fwd: REJECT Miami Beach Tower behind the Ritz/Sagamore Hotels

Nick Kallergis

Deputy City Attorney

City of Miami Beach
1700 Convention Center Drive, 4th Floor, Miami Beach, FL 33139
Tel: (305) 673-7000 x 6321 / nickkallergis@miamibeachfl.gov

From: Jack Finglass <jackfing@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 12, 2021 7:55:22 PM

To: Kallergis, Nick <NickKallergis@miamibeachfl.gov>; Jack Finglass <JackFing@msn.com>
Subject: Fwd: REJECT Miami Beach Tower behind the Ritz/Sagamore Hotels

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Gabriele Greiner <gabrielegreiner@mac.com>

Date: December 12, 2021 at 7:23:23 PM EST

To: Mlitt.cmb.hpb@gmail.com, nanlieb@aol.com, jackfing@msn.com, rick.hpb@gmail.com,
kpaskal@gmail.com, barrykleinboa@gmail.com, Iwb.mbhp@gmail.com

Cc: Christian Arfert <christianarfert@mac.com>

Subject: REJECT Miami Beach Tower behind the Ritz/Sagamore Hotels

Dear Miami Beach Historic Preservation Board Members,

my husband and | have been residents of Miami Beach for 36 years (myself) and 13 years (my husband).
As such we are extremely concerned about a proposed project for 16th St and Collins Ave that would
allow

a massive 200 feet tower to be developed.

As the critical vote is next Monday, december 13th, we are writing to you to ask you that you REJECT the
application for the tower and preserve and protect the unique character of our beloved city. It is totally
out of

place and out of scale in every way.



Thank you.
Sincerely,

Gabriele Greiner
Christian Arfert

1228 West Ave

Miami Beach, FL 33139



